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A Fair and Just Vaccines Approach as Step Towards
Healing the World
Vatican COVID-19 Commission and Pontifical Academy for Life

Vatican COVID-19 Commission and Pontifical Academy for Life Calls for
Fair and Just Vaccines Approach as Step Towards Healing the World
Vatican lays out principles and values for vaccine adoption, providing a
clear moral roadmap for world leaders and everyday citizens
Vatican City, December 29 2020.- The Vatican COVID-19 Commission
and Pontifical Academy for Life issue 20-point joint paper confirming moral
responsibility of taking COVID-19 vaccines, building off guidance from the
Congregation for the Doctrine of the Faith issued 21 December.
The paper states there is a moral responsibility to accept the vaccine,
not just for individual personal health but to protect the health of all. The
Vatican Commission and Pontifical Academy of Life reminds world leaders
that vaccines were developed as a public good and must be provided to
all fairly and equitably, prioritizing those most in need.
It calls on world leaders to resist the temptation to participate in “vaccine
nationalism”, urging nation states and companies to cooperate – not
compete – with each other.
“The interconnectedness that binds humanity has been revealed by the
COVID-19 pandemic,” said Archbishop Vincenzo Paglia, President of
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the Pontifical Academy of Life. “Together with the Commission, we are
working with many partners to reveal lessons the human family can
learn and to develop an ethics of risk and solidarity to protect the most
vulnerable of society.”
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